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December 22, 1080

Mr, James P. Q'Reilly, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II - Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street

Atlanta, Gecrgia 30303

Dear Mr. QO'Reilly:

PHIPPS BEND NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - REPORTABLE DEFICIENCY -
DEFICIENT WELDS ON WEIR WALL LINER PLATES (NCR PBNP 135 - FINAL)

Initial notification of the subject deficiency was made to NRC-OIE,
Region II, Inspector R. W. Wright on August 20, 1980. The first and
second interim repcrts were suhmitted on September 16 and November 24,
1080, respectively. In compliance with paragaph 50.55(e) of 10 CFR Part
50, enclosed is the final report of the subject deficiency. If you have
any questions, please call Jim Domer at FTS 857-2014,

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

(;j7i Hilz:ryg¥%§%§L

Nuclear Regulation and Safety
Enclosure
ec: Mr, Vietor Stello, Director (Enclosure)
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiscion
Washington, DC 20555
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ENCLOSURE
PHIPPS BEND NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2
DEFICZENT WELDS ON WEIR WALL LINER PLATE
T “10CFRS0.55(e) ™ T e
NCR PBNP-135
REPORT NO. 3 (FINAL)

On August 20, 1980, TVA informed NRC-OIE Region II Inspector, R. W.
Wright, of a potentially repcrtable ccndition under 10CFRS0.55(e)
regarding deficient welds on the weir wall liner plates. This
structure was fabricated by Stellar Manufacturing Company,
Collingswoed, New Jersey. This is the final report on this condition.

Description of Deficiency

The weir wall liner plates designated for Phipps Bend Nuclear Plant
have been shipped to the site. All 44 plates exhidit axamples of
rejectable welding per the inspection criteria established ia Section
IIT of the ASME Code. Additionally, some carben steel angles were
welded %o the stainless steel liner plates using carbon steel welding
electrodes. This is ccntrary to ASME III Code requirements and C. F.
Braun Specificaticn 30C-11, .

Safety Izplicaticns )
\

The use of the incorrect slectrode cn scme welds results in a weld of
indeter=zinate properties which may be susceptible to cracking or
inadequate acdhesicn to the stainless steel. Alsc, many welds made
with the proper 2lectrcde were of poor quality and required repair.
The many occurrences of unacceptable welds could have degraded the
structural integrity of the weir wall which could have adversely
affrcted plant safety.

Corrective Action

All.-welds made with the incorrect electrode have been removed and the
welds were made with =he proper weld electrode. All welds which were
of unacceptable quality and which were made with the proper electrode
have been reworked to remove the deficiencies. All welds were
inspected %o all applicable criteria.



